



Featherstone Academy

The Avenue Featherstone Staffordshire WV10 7AS

Headteacher: Adam Gatrad

Tel: 01902 734167

Email <u>information@featherstone.uwmat.co.uk</u> headteacher@featherstone.uwmat.co.uk

2nd March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am excited to announce that on Tuesday 19th July 2022, Year 6 will have their Leavers Prom, here at Featherstone Academy. I wanted to let you know as early as possible, as the children may want to start shopping for their dresses/suits! The dress code for the prom is smart/evening wear. The evening will run from 6:30pm until 8:30pm in the hall. Parents are welcome to join us in the hall from 8:15pm in order to share the last few dances with their child/children.

During the evening, the children will enjoy refreshments on us and a DJ will be providing the music-some of which the children will request beforehand. Please note the event will begin straight away at 6:30pm so please make sure you are able to join us on time. The gate will be open from 6pm for photo opportunities before the prom begins.

We hope your child/children can join us in celebrating their final week at primary school with such a special event. Please sign the permission slip below and send into school with your child at your earliest convenience.

Yours Sincerely,

m
r







